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be accepted on the usual terms. At present Miss
Snell has a long list of applicants from which to
draw a supply. The 200 beds provided in the
Military Hospital at Verona have been supplied
by the Queen, and are nursed from her school in
Rome, we present a picture of the nurses upon the
eve of their departure for active service. We have
also a group of those “left behind.” Let those
very nice-looking nurses console themselves that
their work for the sick poor, who also are unable
to bear arms, is of equal value.

Mrs. Phillips, R.R.C,, is now in nursing charge
of the Red Cross Hospital at Giza near Cairo.
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Of the last unit sent to France, Miss J. M. E.
Smith, who is a certificated masseuse LS. T.M,, as
well as a trained nurse, has been sent to Ilvreux
to relieve in turn the masseuses who have done such
arduous and extremely good work there. Miss,
Neville-Parker, and Sister Wadsworth, R.N.S,
need rest.

Sisters A. B. Weir, M. C. Clarke and J. Mc-
Gibbon-Campbell have been deputed to duty at
Vittel, where they arrived after a long journey, to
be received with the greatest kindness by the
Matron and Médecin-Chef, The Sisters have
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TRAINED NURSES LEAVING ROME FOR THE MILITARY HOSPITAL VERONA,

It contains about 300 beds, and her husband,
Major Phillips, is commandant. Six of the
trained nurses requisitioned by Lady Carnarvon
compose the staff, with the usual V.A.D.’s. The
nurses greatly appreciate work in Egypt in spite
of the heat. From Giza the Pyramids are visible,
and of course, the nurses have had a peep at them
and the Sphinx by moonlight—and such moon-
light—" how different to our own shy and fleeting
little moon at home ”’ as one Sister writes.
- s

Col. William Hunter, M.D., Lieut.-Col. G. S,
Buchanan, M.D., Lieut.-Col. Andrew B:zlfour,
CM.G., and Lieut.-Col. Leonard Dudgeon,
F.R.C.P., are proceeding to the Dardaneclles, as
an advisory committee to assist the Royal Army
Medical Corps in dealing with any epidemics,

comfortable rooms in a hotel. The following
day the Lieut.-Colonel visited the Sisters and
thanked them for coming to help French wounded,
to which, of course, they replied they considered
it an honour and a privilege. The Committee
are pleased to hear from the Sisters that they
are very happy, and intend to do their utmost
to keep up the good name won by their colleagues
of the French Flag Nursing Corps in France.

We also hear from a French Flag Sister: I
am exceedingly happy here, although I thought it
impossible to like any place after Bergues. Every-
one is charming to us, We are nursing scarlet
fever and measles in pavilions, which are Deauti-
fully built and fairly well equipped, but some
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